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This week I focused on connecting with professionals on Linkedin, drafting invitations, 
completing an assessment and creating a guest list. As of this week, I am proud of my 
accomplishments and glad I got a simple reminder of how close final presentation is.  

After connecting with professionals on Linkedin, it was disappointing to not get a 
response that could provide me with information or get me closer to getting Disney support. I 
realized there was an issue with my original goal of sending Disney my solution as it is against 
their policy to accept ideas they did not pay or ask for. Now I am tasked with finding a way 
around the policy or getting data instead rather than sending them my solution. Getting a 
response in general has been a challenge, but now finding a way to accomplish my goal will be an 
even greater challenge.  

I found drafting my invitation helped me to further understand what the final 
presentation would look like. A main focus in creating my invitation was reinforcing my theming 
for the year and I think it looks professional and visually pleasing, and would consider it a 
success.  

Next week, I plan on brainstorming solutions for my final product. I will continually 
review my research and look for even more quality sources if I need it while brainstorming 
solutions.  
 
 
 


